
St. John’s Lutheran School  
La Grange, IL 

 
 

 

 

  

  

  

Dear St. John’s School Families, 
 
In accordance with the extension of Governor JB Pritzker's Stay-at-Home Executive Order, St. 
John’s Lutheran School will now be closed through April 30. At this time we expect to resume 
regular classes on Monday, May 4. We will continue our e-Learning days until regular classes 
resume.  Please note that Friday, April 10 (Good Friday) and Monday, April 13 (Easter 
Monday) will still be observed as holidays. There will be no e-Learning on those days. 
 
St. John's facilities will continue to be closed to all activities and events. Only authorized 
personnel are permitted to be on site.  Tuition payments can be dropped off in the mail slot to 
the left of the Park Road doors, or mailed to: 505 S. Park Road, La Grange, IL  60525. 
Automatic payments and credit card charges will take place as previously scheduled.   
 
Any parents with questions or concerns should contact Principal Teri Lyn Mannes 
att.mannes@sjlagrange.com 
 
The St. John’s Family continues to be in our thoughts and prayers at this time. It is our great 
hope to soon be together again in person. If you have any specific prayer requests or needs, 
please let Mrs. Mannes or either Pastor know. 
b.roberts@sjlagrange.com  m.stapleton@sjlagrange.com  
 
Thank you again to all doctors, nurses, healthcare professionals, first responders, scientists 
and everyone else who is on the front lines during this fight against the coronavirus.  Stay safe 
and healthy. 
 
In His Service, 
 
Teri Lyn Mannes 
 
Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and lean not on your own understanding. In all thy ways 
acknowledge Him, and He will direct your paths.   ~Proverbs 3: 5-6 
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505 S. Park Road 

La Grange, IL 60525 

708-354-1690 
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